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  Letter dated 28 February 2013 from the Permanent Representative 
of Australia to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 
Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to the summary statement by the Secretary-General 
of matters of which the Security Council is seized and of the stage reached in their 
consideration contained in document S/2013/10 dated 2 January 2013.  

 I have the further honour to notify you that Australia wishes the following 
item, included under paragraph 3 of document S/2013/10, to remain on the list of 
matters of which the Security Council is seized:  

 76. General issues relating to sanctions.  

 I should be grateful if you would circulate this letter as a document of the 
Security Council.  
 
 

(Signed) Gary Quinlan 
 

 


